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 Phonemic 

Awareness 

The children are currently 

learning about the letter Nn.  

We continue to learn the 

Jolly Phonics songs to go with 

each letter.  They are 

working on letter/sound 

matching. 

Every Thursday the 

children bring in an item 

which begins with the letter 

being studied for the week. 

  

      

 

Mathematics 

The children are working 

on recognizing their 

shapes.  Each week we 

explore a new shape.  

This week we are 

learning about an oval. 

We are also working on 

patterning.  The children 

work on this activity during 

calendar time.  An example 

of patterning is: 

AABAAB 

Or  

ABAB 

Handwriting Practice 

The children are learning to 

write each letter studied 

each week.  We have a 

number of hands on 

activities to help enhance 

their writing process.  We 

continue to use 

Handwriting Without Tears 

curriculum along with 

handwriting sheets to 

reinforce the letter being 

studied.  We also continue 

to work on writing our 

names. 

Art 

The children are 

working on decorating 

our classroom pumpkin 

for the all school 

contest. 

We have also painted 

pumpkins at the easel 

and are turning them 

into jack-o-lanterns. 

Jesus Time 

In Jesus Time we have 

been learning the Bible 

story of Jesus Calms the 

storm.  We are learning 

that even though 

sometimes we get scared 

or afraid of different 

things, Jesus is always 

with us.  He is our 

protector forever. 

Jesus said, “I am with 

you always.” 

Matthew 28:20 

 

 

 

 

 


